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COMMUNIQUÉ No. 27 (continued) —   January 25, 2021 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

To Pastors, Pastoral Teams and Religious Communities 
  

Brothers and Sisters,  

Contrary to previous measures, Public Health has informed us that small groups are not permitted in 

adjacent rooms in the church, whether or not they have separate entrances, nor for Masses 
(10 participants, not including those leading the liturgical celebration) or funerals (25 participants, not 
including those leading the liturgical celebration). 

 
We encourage you to follow these instructions for the brief interim while we await further directives 
from Public Health. 

 
 
 

*         *        * 

Conference: Transformational Leadership 
With Archbishop Paul-André Durocher of Gatineau 

 Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

7:30 – 9:00 p.m. 
 

Conference will be held in French with simultaneous translation in English 

To register and receive the Zoom link: 
 

http://bit.ly/LeadershipTransformationnel-ENG 

http://bit.ly/LeadershipTransformationnel-FR    
 

In Jesus, 

 
+ Alain Faubert, VG 

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 

http://bit.ly/LeadershipTransformationnel-ENG
http://bit.ly/LeadershipTransformationnel-FR

